No. DCGI/MISC/2015 (199)

Central Drugs Standards Control Organization
Directorate General of Health Services
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare
(Office of DCGI)

FDA Bhavan, Kotla Road,
New Delhi-110002.

Dated: 11t December, 2015
NOTICE

It has been decided that the requirement of “No Objection Certificate” with
respect to Shipping Bills from the Port offices of Central Drugs Standard Control
Organisation for the export consignments to USA, Canada, Japan, Australia and
European Union shall not be insisted with effect from 1st January, 2016. This is
being done in pursuit to bring ease in the drug regulatory practices in India related
to export of drugs, medical devices and cosmetics.

All the stakeholders are however required to comply with the regulatory
requirements of the importing countries as per their specific need.

(Dr. G/N. Singh)
Drugs Controller Genéral (India)

To

Port/Seaport/Zonal and sub-Zonal offices of CDSCO
Custom offices at the port/seaport/airport offices
State/UT Drug Controllers

Joint Secretary ( R), Ministry of Health &Family Welfare
Joint Secretary, Department of Commerce

Associations of the concerned sector
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Copy to:

i.  PPS to Director General Health Services, MoHFW

ii.  Joint Secretary, Department of Revenue
iii.  Shri S.P. Sahu, Chief Commissioner, Customs (Systems)
iv.  Joint Secretary, Department of Pharmaceuticals



